
-ÅÓÓÁÇÅ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ %ØÅÃÕÔÉÖÅ (ÅÁÄÍÁÓÔÅÒ 
As Salaamu Alaikum 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

òTempus fugitó is a well-known Latin expression meaning òtime fliesó.  And how true this has been for Orient in 

2016.  The year has whizzed by and we are already well into our planning for 2017.  

 

It has been an extremely busy as well as rewarding year with a very full calendar of events and activities in both 

the Primary and High Schools. A glance at our newsletters and news items posted on D6 reveals that the man-

agement and staff have worked very hard this year to provide our children with maximum opportunities for all-

round development.   

 

The several awards functions that were held in the last week ð the very successful Soccer Awards and the Foun-

dation, Intermediate and High School programmes gave the Orient community very reason to be proud of the 

outstanding achievements of our learners. Undoubtedly we are very grateful to Allah SWT for blessing our chil-

dren with a multitude of talents and it behoves us as educators to provide them with the opportunities to max-

imize their potential. 

 

My short tenure as Acting Executive Headmaster for 2016 has been extremely rewarding as I have had the sup-

port of our very efficient Board structures and the willing cooperation of the Principals and staff of both the 

High and  Primary schools. I wish the incoming Executive Headmaster Mr.Nasser Ebrahim every success as he 

takes over the helm of the flagship institution that is Orient Islamic School. 

 

May Allah SWT continue to bless our school and all that are associated with it. 

 

Ameen. 
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In the name of Allah, the Most Kind, the Most Merciful 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatulahi wabarakatu 
 
Alhamdulillah , The year end always brings with it a tremendous sense of accomplishment. Our 
mission is to provide quality learning opportunities to help learners reach their individual 
learning potential, and YES 2016 was a successful year filled with activities extending from the 
academic, sporting and creative arts. We thank Almighty Allah for all the success, which would 
not have been possible with His blessings and grace . 
 
In our quest to increase involvement opportunities, we hosted some fun and informative 
events this year. From the Fun Day at the beginning of the year to the Grade R African Themed 
Graduation ,our Poetry Recital, Spelling Bee Competition , team building and  field trips are but 
a few . Special mention must be made of our learnerõs success in the external Olympiads, 
Mathõs Challenges, Science and Art Competitions. Hearty congratulations to all our 2016 
awardees. You have made the school proud.. 
 
To the parents ,we thank you for the support in all endeavors.. Jazakkallah Khair for taking the 
school to heart and providing all the support throughout the year. A special thank you to the 
Mumsõ committee for the several successful projects coordinated for 2016  , the Fun day,    
Cancer Day ,the Eid Meelan and several outreach projects. .May  you be rewarded for all your 
efforts. 
 
I would like to thank the Members of the Board , Mr Ansur for their tireless efforts in           
supporting and creating opportunities for the school to grow. To my team ,Mrs. Rajub , Mrs. 
Soni , Mualimah Shumroo and Mualimah Bassa an amazing group of committed , hard working  
educators whose top priority is the interest of staff and learners.To all the academic and      
support staff for their hard work, dedication and commitment thank you! 
 
I conclude and make a special dua to Allah the Exalted to bestow His guidance, assistance and 
mercy on us all, grant all of us a safe holiday and that He brings us back safely for a beneficial 
and prosperous 2017, Insha-Allah, Aameen. 

Jazakkallah Khair 
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As Salaamu Alaikum 
 
 
Alhamdulillah, All Praises be to Allah (SWT) for allowing us the opportunity to complete yet  
another fruitful year. Peace and blessings be upon our leader, Prophet Muhammed.  
 
We can only thank Allah for all the wonderful achievements over the past few months. From 
our excellent participation and results achieved in the examinations, various co-curricular activ-
ities, the completion of the  Holy Quraan by the Grade 6õs as well as our 7 Huffaaz of 2016, the 
many Jalsas and assemblies and not forgetting the commemoration of the holy days of Islam 
and many others. Each one brought with it some form of empowerment and spiritual uplift-
ment for learners, educators and parents. For all learners that achieved the greatest gift of 
Quranic recitation, understanding and skills, May Allah (SWT) bless you with the continued 
study of the Holy Quran and the blessed Sunnah of the Prophet (saws). Ameen.  
 
To our matriculants, May Allah (SWT) guide and bless you with a successful future life. Ameen. 
Please do remember the school in your prayers.  
 
To all members of the Orient family who have taken ill or have ill relatives, May Allah (SWT) 
grant complete Shifaa and a speedy recovery. For those that have lost near and dear ones, May 
Allah (SWT) grant the Marhumeen Jannatul Firdows and the families Sabran Jameel. Ameen.  
Lastly, gaining knowledge in Islam is a life-long journey, hence the holiday period should be 
spent in a productive and meaningful way. Donõt forget to remember Allah (SWT) in fulfilling 
your obligatory duties and spend time assisting those in need as well.  
 
A sincere thanks to the Islaamiaat, Arabic and the staff in general for their hard work and  
dedication in contributing and maintaining the Islamic ethos of the school. May each one of 
you have a blessed holiday. May all those on journey travel safe and sound.  
 
Looking forward to an exciting 2017. Insha-Allah.  
 
Fi Amaanillah 
Wassalaam 
 

(Department of Arabic and Islamic Studies)  
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Preschool in 2016 has been a buzz ...In addition to strengthening socialization skills -how to 

compromise, be respectful of others, and problem-solve  our learners gained a sense of self, 

explored, played with their peers and developed confidence.  

 

0/%429 2%#)4!, 
The annual Poetry Recital was held on the 09th of November 2016.  Alhamdulillah, 

the little ones that excelled at the Speech and Drama Festival and Book Character Day wowed 

parents with their exceptional performances. 
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